#### Dear Next Year's Second Grade Parents,

The following is a list of supplies we are hoping you can provide for your child and the second-grade classroom. We appreciate any donations you can make.

### **2nd Grade Supplies**

#### Please label these items with your child's name:

- 2 two-pocket heavy- duty folders (no 3-ring binders)
- 1 <u>standard</u> size (6x9 in.) pencil box
- 1 pair of headphones (Bring in a Ziploc bag labeled with your child's name.)

## Please place these supplies in your child's pencil box:

- 1 box of crayons (no more than 24 please)
- 1 pair of student scissors
- 1 white board eraser
  - No handheld pencil sharpeners, please.

# <u>Please keep separated</u> and **do not label** these items; they will be collected and shared with the class:

- 4 white board markers
- 2 boxes of Kleenex
- 2 glue sticks

Gallon and quart size Ziploc bags would also be appreciated, but are not expected.

As always, the staff at Murray Manor appreciates your help and support. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
The Second Grade Team

